
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

WINSLOW TOWNSHIP FIRE DISTRICT #1 
 

NOTICE OF BUDGET WORKSHOP MEETING OF NOVEMBER 7, 2023 –

CANCELLED  

 

 TAKE NOTICE that the 2024 Budget Workshop Meeting scheduled on Tuesday, 

November 7, 2023 at 6:30 p.m., Waterford Fire Station – Training Room, 304 Southard Ave., 

Waterford Works, NJ 08089 has been cancelled.   

 

Notice Dated:  November 6, 2023 
 

Robert Sirolli, Secretary 

Winslow Township Fire District #1 

 


